
Town of Charlemont 

Zoning Board of Appeals 

Continued public hearing to consider an application for a variance by Robert Burrington 

May 25, 2017 

 

C. Dewey opened the hearing at 7:15 PM.  

Attendance: Charlotte Dewey, Trevor Mackie, Robert Burrington, Toby Gould. 

The minutes from the April 27, 2017 continued hearing were accepted. 

Bob Burrington was not ready to present his plan to the board. 

Mr. Burrington will consult with his attorney and a surveyor and return on the agreed upon date. 

The hearing adjourned at 7:20 PM and continued to July 10, 2017 at 7:00 PM. 

 

Verne Bissell inquired about obtaining a variance for a deck 25 feet from the north property line on his 
property. The hearing is scheduled for July 10, 2017 at 7:30 PM. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:37 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Toby Gould 
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1. Public Hearing Agenda 5/25/17 
2. Minutes from 4/27/17 hearing 
3. Robert Burrington file-application for variance 
4. Verne Bissell application for variance 

 


